
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Submission re ‘Proposed Registration Standard: Professional Indemnity Insurance’ Consultation 
No. 30 – Heads of Dept. and Schools of Psychology Association (HODSPA) 

 

We would like to begin by thanking the Psychology Board of Australia (PsyBA) for the opportunity to 
provide feedback on the above paper. 

We agree with the Board’s recommendations, namely Option 2 – revised standard. 


